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3rd November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to announce that Christ the King Catholic High School will soon join the Mater 
Ecclesiae family. We look forward to working in partnership with parents, who are our children’s first 
educators, to ensure that we provide the best possible opportunities for all as ‘One Family in Christ’. 
 
Mater Ecclesiae Catholic Multi Academy Trust was established in 2022 with a mission to work 
together to meet the needs of all children and to strive for educational excellence. Over the past 
year, our Trust has gone from strength to strength, working closely with our existing academies. At 
our heart, we are highly ambitious for all children and young people. By joining the Trust, Christ the 
King Catholic High School will have the opportunity to work with Trust leaders, the current seven 
primary schools and other partner organisations. 
 
Our Catholic values continue to be at the heart of everything we do and our three Trust aims are: 

• To live as “One Family in Christ”, serving others 

• To strive for educational excellence 

• To develop community and partnership 
 
We are a mission-driven and community-anchored Trust and everything that we do is aimed at 
improving the life chances of our children. We are unrelenting in our pursuit of excellence for our 
family of schools and the communities that they serve. In joining our Trust, Christ the King Catholic 
High School will further our shared mission and embed our shared values into their community. 
 
During this coming half term, we will arrange a series of opportunities to meet our team and will 
work closely with school to keep you updated on progress as Christ the King transitions to academy 
status and joining the family. To learn more about our priorities, mission and values, visit 
https://mater-ecclesiae-trust.co.uk/ . 
 
We want to take this opportunity to welcome Christ the King Catholic High School to our family, we 
look forward to meeting you over the coming months 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

                                                 
Peter Duffy  
Chief Executive Officer 
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